
 

Scholarship Meeting 
 
Venue: University of Waikato 
Date:  Wednesday 7th March 2007, 3:45pm 
 
Present: Ann Leach, Ingrid Rinsma, Judi Mc Whirter, Ian Hawthorn, Tim 
Stokes 
 
Business 

 
1. Decided to have only one Scholarship day on either Wednesday 22nd 

August or 29th August during the university semester break. We will 
use S block facilities again – Ian to book. 

 
2. Use the university email system to send out an invitation to the BOPMA 

and WMA catchment area – the same as last year. 
 

3. Midway through term 2, about the 31st May a flyer is to be sent to all 
schools inviting both teachers and students to the day. Registration is 
due by the end of term 2 (Friday 29th June). Confirmation of numbers 
and payment is needed for photocopying of resources for each student 
and to provide morning tea. Suggest $2 per student. Teachers are free 
however relief must be covered by the school except for co-ordinators 
of the Calculus day – Ingrid Rinsma and Statistics and Modelling – Ann 
Leach (paid by the WMA ?) 
Ann to co-ordinate the flyer and send to Glenis at University of Waikato 
All registrations due to Ann Leach via email. 
 

4. Request to all schools to provide either a Scholarship Calculus or 
Statistics and Modelling question (not an exemplar or previous NCEA 
Question), preferably with answers so that this can be produced for 
each student to take away to work on with their teachers in Term 4. 

 
5. Invited presenters for Statistics are Harold Henderson, Judi Mc Whirter 

and perhaps Jason Ellwood or Jim Hogan - Ann to investigate and co-
ordinate the day. 
Similarly for Calculus – Ian Hawthorn, Ingrid Rinsma and Keith Allen. 
Ingrid to co-ordinate the calculus day. 
Similar format to last years programme given that we will probably 
have the same numbers of students. Could make it more interactive if 
we can send out via email a few problems for students to work on prior 
to the day. Up to schools to photocopy for their students. 

 
 
 
Meeting closed at 4:50pm. 

 
 
 


